
In service day: Monday Feb. 19, 
10 Adar.

No School all departments 

 PTC “Rescheduled”- Sunday
February 25, 16 Adar I, 2024

Mazal Tov!

Dear Parents,
In this week’s parshah, Terumah, we learn about the
construction of the Mishkan. Many pesukim are dedicated to
describing the material, design and make up of the walls,
curtains and coverings used for the building of the Mishkan. 
It would seem the main keilim are those dedicated to the
avodoh, the Shulchan and Aron. yet, many pesukim though are
dedicated to discussing the design, artwork and craftsmanship
invested in the walls and curtains.
There is an important message here that relates to chinuch as
well. Zeh keili veanveihu, anything that is related to serving
Hashem should be beautiful. Not only the essential elements of
education, learning and davening should be at the highest
level, but the chitzonios too, should be beautiful. 
Scattered throughout the Rebbe’s letters we find
encouragement to parents, educators and publishers to
beautify things related to kedushah. The Rebbe deliberately
distributed crisp dollar bills, and requested that the booklets
that were printed for him to distribute should be colorful and
shiny. The Rebbe also encouraged the construction of beautiful
chabad centers, and highlighted the message of chazal dira
naeh marchiva dato shel odom. 
Occasionally, we find an imbalance between the In the
emphasis on beautiful gashmiyus, for the sake of gashmiyus
and chinuch related things are neglected. In the chinuch of our
children, we should keep in mind how important it is to
beautify anything related to learning and kedushah
emphasizing that it should be clean neat and nice. 
A big thank you to the Setton family for donating Adar treats
to all the talmidim, adding to the simcha in ushering in Adar I
as well as the teacher appreciation. Thank you! 
Wishing you a good Shabbos,
Rabbi Kaplan

When you hear
 ‘all the kids do’

verify it with
the school.
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May you have a 
Shenas Hatzlochah!



This week we introduced the next set of
vowel teams, OA and OW, the Long O
sound. We learned about VERBS, action
words. The boys shared actions on their
snow day. Shoveling, sledding, making a
snowman, building an igloo, and
throwing snowballs too. What fun! We
made a list of verbs and sorted them in
Past, Present and Future tenses. It was
easily noted that ED word endings were
the past verbs, ING word endings were
the present tense and will was used for
future tense verbs. Many winners won a
prize for our Verb Bingo game. To add
to our excitement, Mrs. Jacobs taught
the boys how to draw the inner
chambers of the Beis HaMikdash.
Wow!! They were surprised to see their
own hidden talents, for this drawing,
was so detailed. May we be zoche to
see the Bais HaMikdash in it’s true glory,
with the coming of Moshiach!! 
Gut Shabbos! 
Mrs. Levin- Grade 2A

Link for Pics

https://drive.google.com/open?id=1MX10BKW491_rzt3WA7SYqID-H5VPP2Lv&usp=drive_fs

